
BRING YOUR FRIENDS!

YOU ARE INVITED!

FABULOUS FREE ENTERTAINMENT!

APPEARING 
AT  
ALL  
EVENTS

MEETINGS 

CANADIAN
SNOWBIRD
ASSOCIATION

Meetings run from 1 p.m to 4 p.m. 
(Doors open at noon)

LAKE HAVASU CITY, AZ - FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 12
The Nautical Beachfront Resort
1000 McCulloch Blvd N, Lake Havasu City, AZ  86403

INDIO, CA - MONDAY, FEBRUARY 15
Fantasy Springs Casino Resort
84245 Indio Springs Parkway, Indio, CA 92203

YUMA, AZ / WINTERHAVEN, CA - TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 16
Quechan Casino - 1 pm MST (12 pm PST) 
525 Algodones Rd., Winterhaven, CA 92283

SAHUARITA, AZ - THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 18
Desert Diamond Casino
1100 W. Pima Mine Road, Sahuarita, AZ 85629

Jimmy FlynnMichelle Wright



THE PREMISE OF THIS EVENT IS SIMPLE...

SPONSORED BY...

For more information call the CSA at 1-800-265-3200

INTERACT
At every CSA Winter Information 
Meeting the tables turn and the 
microphones are handed to the 
audience for the opportunity to pose 
their own queries, comments and 
concerns to the association’s directors. 
This is the most effective method the 
association has ever utilized to gain an 
understanding of the membership’s 
dreams, desires and areas of interest 
which require attention. 

If you have an idea, an issue or even 
kudos for the CSA board, join us for the 
opportunity to let your voice be heard.

ENTERTAIN
We believe that every time the 
membership of the association 
congregates it should be a celebration 
of our lifestyle as winter sunbelt 
residents. That’s why we consistently 
seek out fresh entertainment each year 
to keep our guests enthusiastic about 
their lifestyle and our collective cause. 

This year we are pleased to bring you 
two of our favourite Snowbird acts, 
Canadian country superstar Michelle 
Wright and Canada's Ambassador of 
Good Cheer, Jimmy Flynn!

INFORM
The Canadian Snowbird Association has 
been actively defending the rights and 
privileges of Canadian winter travellers 
for more than 20 years.

Continued advocacy in the halls of 
government in Canada and the United 
States is of paramount importance to 
ensure that we continue to enjoy the 
benefits which we have worked so hard 
to achieve.

So come out to this unique event and 
meet CSA President Bob Slack and 
your local CSA representative; learn 
about the ongoing challenges we 
face together as snowbirds and the 
initiatives that the CSA has in place to 
protect our lifestyle in the sun.

Medipac Travel Insurance is dedicated to supporting the cause of the Canadian 
Snowbird Association. That's why every year Medipac sends its communications 
team out on the road to produce these events on behalf of the CSA. For tips, 
information and an opportunity to ask one of the many questions you may have 
about securing efficient and effective travel insurance benefits, be sure to stop by 
the Medipac Travel Insurance display. We're here to help.


